
CITY OF MOOSE JAW 
ANSWER TO ENQUIRY 

 

 
DATE:  August 2, 2019                           File No. 400-3 

 

TO:  City Council 

 

FROM:  Department of Engineering Services  

 

SUBJECT: Answer to Verbal Enquiry – 1100 Block of 4th Avenue NE Paving and 

Widening 

 

At the regular meeting of City Council held on June 24, 2019, Councillor Swanson asked 

a verbal enquiry regarding paving of the 1100 block of 4th Avenue NE and if widening 

had been considered. 

 

Council considered the matter of narrow roads at the April 17, 2017 Executive 

Committee.  A trial area for one sided parking was implemented in the north central area 

near SK Polytechnic.   

 

The width used to establish one sided parking was 9.0 meters.  

 

The narrow roads are a trial (in north central area) so there is no existing policy to apply 

and the approach (in the trial) was to implement one sided parking.  It also appears that 

the width of 4th Ave NE would not meet the criteria of 9 meters. 
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